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Yingya Vang

From: Mary Gramling-Aden <mgramaden@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 4:08 PM
To: Yingya Vang
Subject: Opposition against this bill, HF 3259 

Thank you for taking the time to read my email. 

As a parent of an adult with mental health issues, I urge you to oppose HF 3259.  

Individuals with issues are already marginalized in our society. It is unacceptable to further erode their privacy 
rights. 

There is already a MN law that gives law enforcement the ability to access mental health data when there is an 
emergency or the threat of immediate harm to the patient or someone else (MN Statute 144.294 subd. 2).  

Sincerely, 
 
Mary Gramling-Aden 
Cell: 612-554-2076  
mgramaden@comcast.net 
 


